
From:   Laurie Sussman   

To:   Web Filer   
Date:   April 27, 2017

Subject:   0131-EX-CR-2017  pre-coordination data request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Rockwell Collins, Inc. is still in the process of obtaining AFTRCC coordination for the frequencies 2515
KHz to 3171 KHz and 3260 KHz to 3490 KHz for license WF2XMP.  We will provide the pre-coordination
document as soon as possible.   Accordingly, Rockwell Collins, Inc. respectfully requests additional time
to provide the pre-coordination document for its pending renewal application.

Sincerely,
Susannah Larson
HARRIS, WILTSHIRE &amp; GRANNIS LLP
1919 M Street NW, Eighth Floor
Washington, DC 20036
Phone: (202) 730-1347
email: slarson@hwglaw.com

Counsel for Rockwell Collins, Inc.


